Copy.

CO.TELEPHONE

BEDFORD COLLEGE FOR WOMEN. (UNIVERSITY OF LONDON.)

YORK PLACE,
BAKER STREET,

w.

27th January, 1911.

Dear Principal,

I am desired by my Council to ask you to bring before the Senate an application from Bedford College for the recognition of the Bedford College Hygiene Diploma as a University Diploma.

This Diploma is given in connection with our course of Scientific Instruction in Hygiene, (recognised by the Sanitary Inspectors Board), which was instituted in 1896, with a view to providing sound scientific instruction in the subjects required by women preparing to be Factory Inspectors, Sanitary Inspectors, and Health Visitors. The Diploma is awarded on the result of an examination held at the end of the course, conducted by the lecturers in the different subjects, and an external examiner appointed by the Council.

We are told that the Diploma is held in high esteem
by experts connected with work in public health as insuring a
high standard of scientific training, and a number of our students
who have passed through the Course are now holding important
Government or Municipal posts.

In view of these facts we hold that the Diploma is deserving of University recognition, while this recognition would enhance its value in the eyes of the public, as indicating its academic quality.

Hy Council therefore trust that the application will receive the favourable consideration of the University. They will be pleased to supply any information with regard to the Diploma that the Senate may desire, or to consider any proposals that may be submitted to them. I enclose copies of the Syllabus of the Course.

I am.

Yours very truly,

Principal of tullimon C